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  Cafe Theology presents Petra Conroy of Catholic Comment in the Granville Hotel this Tuesday October 18th at 7.30 

p.m. “Have Catholics lost their courage? “Petra is a well know commentator on television and radio and a founder 

member of the “Catholic Comment” which serves the Church and the media.  “Our speakers offer authoritative comment 

on news stories related to the Catholic Church, especially those issues which are often the source of debate or controversy 

in Irish media. We aim to shed light rather than heat. We communicate our values very clearly while respecting the 

goodwill, sincerity and intelligence of others.” An engaging speaker who will get you thinking.  Come along and bring a 

friend. Admission free but donations welcome. 

 The final Neighbourhood Mass for Area 3 organised by the Parish Pastoral Council is fixed for Monday, October 31st at 

7.30 p.m. the venue will be the  Seaview Celtic Clubhouse, Annestown. The townlands included are: Annestown, Ardna-

hoe, Ballygarron, Ballyheadon, Ballynagorka, Ballyleen, Benvoy, Castlecraddock, Kilcannon, Kilsteague, Knockane, 

Lissaviron and Savagetown. It’s hoped to have an invitation delivered to every house in these areas prior to the Mass. 

  First Communion Enrolment Last Saturday at the 6.00 p.m. Mass in Fenor the young boys and girls from Dunhill & 

Fenor celebrated their enrolment as candidates for First Eucharist next May. We congratulate them, their parents, grand-

parents and godparents as they embark on this next step of their Faith journey. We welcome, support and encourage the 

young boys and girls by our prayers for them and the example of the witness of our own Faith. The First Holy Commun-

ion will take place in Fenor Church on Saturday 6th May and Dunhill Church the following Saturday 13th May. 

 We welcome at Mass in Fenor next Saturday October 22nd, the boys and girls from Dunhill and Fenor schools who are 

preparing for their Confirmation next year. They are enrolling in the parish program ‘Confirming Our Children’ and 

will be very involved in the liturgy at Mass. Please remember these children and their families at this time.  

 Next Fenor Bingo Friday 21st October at 8.00 p.m. in Fenor School Hall. Great night to be had with fun and great prizes. 

A night not to be missed so come along and support this fun filled night. All are welcome. 

 October is the month of the Rosary of the Blessed Virgin Mary. It helps us to pray together. Children learn to pray by 

watching adults. Praying together gives us courage to face difficulties together. October is also Mission Month and we 

celebrate Mission Sunday next Sunday, October 23rd. A special collection will be taken up in aid of the Missions. Yellow 

envelopes for this collection are in your box at home so please give as generously as you can.  

 Sincere sympathy to the family of the late Fr. Paul Keane whose death took place last week aged 86 years. He was born 

and raised in this parish having served as a priest in the USA, Tuam  and Waterford since 1971. May he rest in peace. 

 The Parish Pastoral Council are looking to recruit new members onto The Parish Baptismal Team in the parish.                         

If anybody is interested contact Breda Halley on 396221 or email sbhalley@eircom.net 

 Basic Internet Classes. Would you like to learn how to pay bills on-line, shop on-line, send emails or learn how to 

Skype? Five weekly classes will commence in the Adult Educational Centre, Riverstown Business Park, Tramore. These 

classes are free of charge. Contact 051-393794 for more details. 

 AIB Workplace Banking - making Banking easier. AIB Tramore will be in Dunhill Multi Education Centre tomorrow 

Monday 17th October from 1.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m. to answer your banking related queries. We will be available to talk 

about your Business Banking needs as well as your personal requirements such as mortgages, loans or internet bank-

ing. We look forward to seeing you on the day. 

 Thought for the Week We make a living by what we earn, but we make a life by what we give. 

 Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €548.82 and Envelopes €497.70. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, October 16th   

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
  Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.      

Monday, October 17th – St Ignatius of Antioch Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, October 18th – St Luke, Evangelist   Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, October 19th – St John & St Paul 

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, October 20th – St Irene Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, October 21st – St Hilarion 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, October 22nd    Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 

WEBSITE: 
www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086 6004384. 
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